

Tuesday, May 17 from 6:30 P.M. to 7:30 P.M.

First Congregational Church, 19 Church Street, Verona
-child must be accompanied by guardian973-433-6071 or via e-mail: cubscouts@veronapack32.org



May 2016

Dear parent:

Is your son getting the start in life you want him to have? If he is 7 years old now, he will be on his own in another 12 years. If he is already 9, he is halfway to adulthood. Will he have had the character-building experiences he will need, when he is on his own so soon?

- We all hope that our children will be the kind of people we can be proud of, and that their lives will be happy and productive.
- The Scouting program involves young people with the kind of friends you would like them to have, working with adults of good character who will be positive role models to them.
- Scouting teaches respect for other people, respect for oneself, and respect for God and country all vital to our nation's future.

Is Scouting worth your family's time? Please accompany your son to our open house at The First Congregational Church of Verona (19 Church St) on Tuesday, May 17 at 6:30pm. Trained, professional Scout leaders and volunteers will be on hand to answer all of your questions and your son will have the opportunity to interact with other boys interested in joining Pack 32.

You are also invited to our May Pack Meeting, at 7:00 on Thursday, May 26 in the basement of The First Congregation Church, 19 Church St, Verona. Boat kits will be distributed for our upcoming Raingutter Regatta.

I hope you will make the same decision that we made, and enroll your son in America's finest youth program.

Sincerely,

Russ Williamson
Pack Committee Chair
Verona Cub Scout Pack 32

